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Margaret “Ma” Murray 
Community School 

Week Ahead 2023-2024 
November 27-December 1, 2023 



 
 

● Volleyball: 
○ Success - The volleyball season was a huge success! It was great to see all 

players develop their skills, work together as a team, and represent our school! 
○ Thanks - We just wanted to say a big thank you to Ms. Jaimelia, Mr. Platzer, 

Mrs. Andersen, Mrs. E.B., Mrs. Pike and Ms. Jesperson for coaching and helping 
out with volleyball this season!  

○ Staff/Student Game -We will be having a Staff vs. Student Volleyball Game on 
Thursday, November 30th starting at 2:00 pm. Two games will be happening at 
the same time, Grade 6 Boys on one court and Grade 6 Girls on the other court 
playing against two different staff teams. All other students will be watching on 
the bleachers and we welcome any other Firebird spectators to come watch and 
cheer them on!  
 

● Nov. 27-Dec.15- Pajama Drive and Gifts for seniors. Please put PJ’s in the Christmas 
wrapped boxes and gifts for seniors in the paper covered boxes.  See posters attached 
for ideas for gifts for seniors. 
 

● Lost and Found:  It is unbelievable how many clothing items, water bottles, mitts and 
toques, are in the “lost and found” boxes.  These items will be on display until December 
21st.  Please make sure to come and check for missing items prior to this day as all 
things left will be donated to the Women’s Resource Center.  

 
● Christmas Concert: Our Christmas concert will be held on Wednesday, December 20th - 

the dress rehearsal is at 1:30 p.m. for families who cannot attend the evening show at 
6:30 p.m.  We will be collecting donations for the food hamper at this time.  We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone there.  

 
● A huge thank you to Miss Jaimelia for coordinating the activities and assembly around 

the celebration of Diwali.  Students and staff enjoyed all the art activities and 
presentation slides.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


